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Highlights from the Year 1/2 All Saints Liturgy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      

 
 

Respect 

Compassion 

Safety 

Responsibility Congratulations Meg, latest recipient of Joseph the Bear! 

Wednesday 4th November 2020 
Week 4 - Term 4 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND INFORMATION 
 

o First Communion – this Sunday, 8th November at 10.30am, several of our students (Marcus, Shelby, Sarah, Rose and 

Mia) will receive the Sacrament of First Communion. Please continue to pray for them 

o Author Workshop @ PDHS – Tomorrow, our students from Years 1-6 will enjoy a workshop with successful 

author/illustrator Josh Langley at PDHS. I am sure he will inspire our children with his talents and positive message. 
 

o NAIDOC Week- Next week is NAIDOC Week (rescheduled from July due to COVID-19). This is a national event where 

Australia celebrates indigenous culture. Our students will enjoy a couple of hours of short, rotational activities 

celebrating this important cultural event. 
 

o Remembrance Day– Next Wednesday is Remembrance Day. We hope to again take our senior students to the local town 

service to pay our respects at 11.00am. I encourage all community members to join us if you can. 

 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday to: 
Emilia Della Franca – Today 
4th November 
 

Canteen Roster: 
 

Tuesday 10th November: 
Pip Ellis 

 

Tuesday 17th November: 
Joo Kim Ebsary &  

Joanne Slack-Smith 



ST JOSEPH’S SCHOOL, PEMBERTON   NEWSLETTER 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s School 
PO Box 415 

12 Guppy Street, 
Pemberton WA, 6260. 

 

P: 9776 1180 
E: admin@stj.wa.edu.au 

 

Follow us on Facebook: 
@ St Joseph’s School Pemberton 

 
 

Book Week 2020 
What an awesome Book Week! Thank you to Mrs Moynihan for all her hard work in making the library exciting 
and inviting. The students enjoyed looking at the books and taking part in the competitions. Congratulations to 
all the competition winners. The winners of the raffle were: 
1st prize – Jayden 
2nd prize – Shelby 
3rd prize – Seb 
The raffle and pencil pull competitions  raised $149.00 which will be directed to library purchases – thank you to 
all those who took part. 
This year, total sales netted $346.50 in rewards that we are able to purchase books for the library – so thank you 
to those who purchased items from the Book Fair. 
Thank you to all those parents and students who made some amazing costumes for our dress up day on Tuesday. 
It was wonderful to see the varied ideas of students favourite book characters – well done! 
 


